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Winter Wonderland – get involved

We are looking for volunteers to:

• Bake cakes for us to sell on the day
• Donate gifts/ toys for raffle/ tombola prizes
• Sell raffle tickets before or after school
• Run a stall or supervise an attraction at the fair
• Help set up before and clean up afterwards

Please bring all donations to the school office (cakes on 
the morning of the fair). 

If you have a raffle prize or can offer your time, please 
email friendsofstockwell@gmail.com.

Christmas tree discount

Stockwell Primary School has kindly been donated a 
Christmas tree by Pines and Needles and they would 
love to offer parents a discount on Christmas trees in 
their pop-up stores.

Our local pop-up store is located in Brockwell Park at:

Brockwell Park Gardens (Near Herne Hill 
Gate/Norwood Road entrance) 
Norwood Rd, London SE24 9AA
Phone: 0203 384 9420

DISCOUNT CODE: STOCKWELL10

Keep an eye out on Pines and Needles social channels 
@pinesandneedles for kids treetorials and wreath 
making workshops.

Please visit www.pinesandneedles.com for more details 
and other locations as they are all around London.

mailto:friendsofstockwell@gmail.com
http://www.pinesandneedles.com/


Many thanks to our raffle prize donors


